
 

 

 
 
Transport 
P O Box 412 | Beresford House | Bellozanne Road 
St Helier | Jersey | JE4 8UY 
 

1st December 2021 
The Owner / Occupier 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Havre Des Pas – Highway Maintenance & Traffic Calming Work 
 
Infrastructure, Housing and Environment plan to undertake essential highway maintenance work on 
Havre Des Pas, from approximately 70m west of the junction of Green Street, to the roundabout with 
St Clement’s Road and La Greve D’Azette. As part of this work and in an attempt to minimise 
disruption the department will also arrange for the provision of traffic calming measures along Havre 
des Pas i.e., installation of 3 No. raised tables. Extent of the working area is noted on flyer which 
accompanies this letter.  
 
The scheme will commence on Monday 10th January 2022 for a duration of seven weeks, weather 
permitting. The road will remain closed to through traffic for the duration of the works. Where 
possible access will be maintained for residents and businesses. Should access not be possible, 
alternative parking will be arranged. 
 
A signed diversion will be in place for the duration of the project. Further details regarding the 
proposed diversion, phasing of work, location of proposed raised tables and proposed traffic 
management will be available on the website from 1st December at www.gov.je/travel/roads.  
 
It is anticipated that delays will be likely within the local area and, if possible, people are urged to 
avoid the area. Businesses are encouraged to (if appropriate) permit staff to work from home during 
the work, however we appreciate this is not an option available to all organisations. 

If there are any queries on the proposed work or you require any clarification please do not hesitate 
to contact (during office hours 09:00 to 17:00 Monday to Friday) on Tel  
or via email on  who will be happy to assist. 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 

Principal Engineer for Highways and Infrastructure 
 
 

 




